
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOI celebrates Harley-Davidson new facility in Rayong 

 

Thailand – July 26, 2017 - Thailand Board of Investment’s deputy secretary-general, Ms. 

Ajarin Pattanapanchai (center) joined a group of Harley-Davidson executives in celebrating 

the foundation stone-laying ceremony at Harley-Davidson’s Thailand facility at Hemaraj 

Eastern Seaboard Industrial Estate in Rayong province. This new facility, starting from late 

2018, will serve markets in the ASEAN region. 


